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Robert W. Henoch, a former U.S. federal prosecutor based in Israel, together with Washington
DC-based lawyer William J. Rosenzweig, provide practical solutions for U.S. taxpayers in Israel to
navigate new IRS reporting requirements in a recent Law360 article. The authors detail foreign
account holders’ options in choosing whether and how to comply, negotiating penalties, lodging
objections, and strategies to lawfully avoid the law’s strictures.
 
The article, titled “For US Citizens In Israel, Time To Face Up To FATCA ,” can be read here.
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